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OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

Internal Memo
FROM: Vice Chancellor DATE: 1* April, 2021

TO: All Staff and Students REF: KIBU/CR/SM/VOL.4
SUBJECT: SUSPENSION OF FACE TO FACE TEACHING AND LEARNING

Following the Presidential Directive issued on Friday, 26" March, 2021, the University
Senate on 1™ April, 2021 resolved that:

1. All face to face learning and examinations be suspended until further notice.

2. All students in session are advised to clear from Halls of Residence by
5.00 p.m., Friday, 2m April, 2021.

3. Students travelling to restricted areas will be provided with letters of clearance
from the Office of Dean of Students to allow them travel.

4. As earlier agreed by Senate on 30™ March, 2021, online teaching and learning
will continue for students in session away from the University.

5. All groups that were scheduled to open on 12" April, 2021 will report and
register virtually and undertake online lectures as earlier scheduled unless
notified.

6. Students are advised to be alert to additional information on teaching, learning
and examinations as will be posted on the University website.

7. Employees in departments and offices rendering essential services are expected
to be on duty during the restriction period.

8. Deans of Faculty/Schools, Directors, Chairmen/Heads of Department and
Heads of Sections are required to maintain a register of employees rendering
essential services.

9. Members of staff are requested to take their 2021 annual leave.

This communication supersedes earlier communication to the students dated 30"
March, 2021. In the meantime, staff and students are advised to take necessary COVID-

autions as direct e " i 4 of Health.
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Copy to: Deputy Vice Chancellor/PPRI

Registrar, Admin & HR
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